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Live Drive-
Up Tellers 
ARE COMING TO THE 

NORTHWEST BRANCH!

Here’s what you need to know: 
n �The drive-up ATM will be 

open during construction.

n �The drive-up tellers will be 
closed during construction. 

n �The Northwest lobby will 
continue to be open  
Monday-Friday. 

n �NO Saturday service at the 
Northwest Branch during 
construction. 

n �Construction is expected to 
last four weeks.

A better member experience  
is right around the corner! 
The tellers you know and love are ready 
to bring you personalized service at a safe 
distance during business hours with our 
Interactive Teller Machines. 

Find out more @ 
GreatBasin.org/
LiveTellers

Construction begins 
Monday, May 10th! 


